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REMINDER: The Use of a Crane or Derrick to Hoist 
Personnel is Prohibited 

 

Hoisting personnel with a crane or derrick is prohibited.  This includes, but is not 
limited to, personnel riding on structural steel members, formwork, loading 
platforms, or building cocoon systems that are attached to the load line of a crane 
or derrick. 
 
An exception is provided for limited work, such as using a man basket – this is 
subject to the advance approval of the Department’s Cranes and Derricks Unit. 
 
For more information, see 1 RCNY 3319-01(q)(3)(v). 
 
 
 

 

INDUSTRY NOTICE 

CRANES & DERRICKS 

http://www1.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/rules/1_RCNY_3319-01.pdf

